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Monday 24th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 15th July, Year 6 will be having an end of year trip to Wells next-the-Sea. The 
children have all worked so hard and we would like to treat them to a fun-filled day at the beach.

We will be leaving school around 9:15am and returning at 3.00pm

The ‘Friends’ (our SHA) are very kindly funding a ‘Fish & Chip’ lunch for the children so there is no 
need to pack a lunch, however, they will still require drinks (no fizzy, please) for the day.

There may be the opportunity to buy an ice cream so you might like to send your child with a small 
amount of pocket money. 

Who knows what the wonderful British weather will bring so please pack for all possibilities: a hat, 
sun cream and a waterproof jacket. A towel and a change of clothes are also highly 
recommended!

Looking forward to Sun, Sea and Sandcastles!

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. N. Wade
Year 6 Leader

#-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
(PLEASE RETURN BY LATEST Monday 1st July) 

For lunch, my child would like:

Sausage, chips and drink OR Fishcake, chips and drink

My child has specific dietary requirements: (Please specify) …………………………………………

I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Wells.

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………..    Class: …………………………….

Signed.................................................................................            Date.........................................


